
 

 

 

       

 

 

  

 

Department President 

Janice MacLeod 

8268 Ferrell Place 

Harrisburg, NC  28075 

704-455-6868 Cell: 980-253-0656 

jhm1018@aol.com 

 

Membership/Vice-President 

Linda Laws 

828-256-7220 

ldlaws@charter.net 

 

Division Presidents 

Div. I  Nedra Boswell 

252-426-1230 

Nboswell2@gmail.com 

Div. II Julie Smith 

704-637-5092 

Juliesmith60@gmx.com 

Div. III Susan M. Jones 

828-884-9124 

Gigijones1030@gmail.com 

Chaplain 

Sue Jones 

828-743-0986 

suejonesala@gmail.com 

Historian 

Gail Davis 

704-913-8529 

gd3801@yahoo.com 

Parliamentarian 

Martha Whitaker 

828-891-7887 

Mawhit3@bellsouth.net 

 
 

                          ALA NEWSLETTER March-April 2015 

          PO Box 25726   Raleigh, NC  27611 

ncala@ncrrbiz.com      Phone:  919-832-4051    Fax:  919-832-1888 

           Office Hours    8:00am – 4:00pm 
 

 
 

Important Dates to 

Remember 

 

Junior Meeting 

April 10-12, 2015 

 

June Convention 

June 11-13, 2015 
North Raleigh Hilton 

800-445-8667 for Rooms   
 

American Legion 

Auxiliary Girls State 

June 14-20, 2015 

 

       
 

 

 

 

Articles/Forms  

President’s Message 

Constitution and By-Laws 

Legion College Registration Form 

Membership Message 

Membership Report 

Unit Data Form 2015-2016 

Unit Officer List 2015-2016 

 

 

 

    Office Email                   

ncala@ncrrbiz.com 
        Website 

           alanorthcarolina.com 

                       Show Your Pride Membership Drive 

ATTENTION UNITS:  compete for a $50.00 prize!!! 

Participate in the “Show your pride membership drive” sponsored by the 

finance committee that offers two (2) $50 prizes.  Recruit new members or 

rejoin renewals during the week of April 19-25 and report in 50 words or less 

what your unit did during this week to gain the members.  Send your write up 

by June 5, 2015 to Betsey Lee Hodges,     102 Dogwood Drive, Washington, 

NC  27889-5410 or email your narrative in PDF form to 

blh1480@hotmail.com.  

The April mailing will have 

the Convention 

information. 

Resolutions for Department 

Convention must be received in 

the office by April 22, 2015 

    PRESIDENTS PROJECT 

Auxiliary members, convention 

will be here soon.  Make plans 
to stop by the Presidents Project 

table for a wonderful display of 
items to purchase to help the 
General Fund. 
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